11.

MULTI-CULTURAL CITY SUBCOMMITTEE: DRAFT TERMS OF REFERENCE

A report from the Community Relations Manager set out the proposed draft Terms of Reference for
the Multi-cultural City Subcommittee.

The Committee decided:
1. To adopt the draft Terms of Reference.

2. That it be recommended to the Annual Plan Subcommittee that the sum of $50,000 be provided
in the Draft Financial Plan 2002/03 budget to assist in progressing the seven objectives.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


